**Subject:** FW: PLD Chair Elect Election

**Date:** Thursday, March 9, 2023 at 4:41:38 PM Pacific Standard Time

From: Julie Fisher

To: Julie Fisher

Attachments: image002.png



Dear Public Library Division members,

It is with pleasure that we announce the results of the recent OLA Public Library Division Board election for the position of Vice Chair/Chair-elect, Megan Dazey. Megan is the director of the Sweet Home Public Library. This is a three year term and Megan's chair year will be 2023-2024.

Thank you, Megan, for your commitment to our organization!

Kindly,

Haley Lagasse (she/her)

Oregon Library Association
Public Library Division Chair, 2022-2023
<a href="mailto:pld@olaweb.org">pld@olaweb.org</a>



Click to Add Your Association Logo



## **Contact Info:**

Oregon Library Association

PO Box 3067 | La Grande OR 97850

541-962-5824

ola@olaweb.org

This email was sent to <a href="mailto:mdazey@sweethomeor.gov">mdazey@sweethomeor.gov</a> by <a href="mailto:pld@olaweb.org">pld@olaweb.org</a>

Oregon Library Association • PO Box 3067, La Grande, Oregon 97850, United States

Remove My Email or Manage Preferences • Privacy Policy

powered by MemberClicks